NEW BUSINESS: None
MEMBERS COMMENTS: None
PUBLIC COMMENT: None

Meeting adjourned 10:47 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Paul Tatro — Manager

ARy I

Ron Wood- Secretary




Higgins Lake Utilities Authority
Regular Meeting Minutes
January 7th, 2014

The meeting was called to order by Chairman DeHaan at 10:00 a.m.
Roll call: Present: DeHaan, Hartman, and Nellist. Absent English and Wood

Public Comments: None

Motion by DeHaan, second by Nellist, CARRIED to approve the agenda. Yeas: All Nays:
None.

Motion by DeHaan, second by Nellist, CARRIED to approve the minutes of the December 3rd,
2013 regular meeting. Yeas: All Nays: None

WADE-TRIM REPORT: There was no representative from Wade Trim at the meeting. Former
contract employee Les Job was in attendance and gave a short report. There were 2 service calls
at the same location and no Miss Dig orders.

Motion by DeHaan, second by Hartman, CARRIED to approve the treasurer’s reports for
December 2013. Yeas: All Nays: None

Motion by DeHaan, second by Nellist, CARRIED to approve accounts payable. Yeas: All Nays:
None

As a report from staff, Tatro reported that new refrigerator magnets and the policy change notice
went into the mail with quarterly O&M bills on January 2",

OLD BUSINESS: Tatro reported on a meeting he had with Larry Fox from C2AE regarding the
expansion study bein%l performed by his company. A meeting is set with the with the 3 township
boards on January 17" to explain the results of the study. According to Fox it looks like the best
feasibility for expansion would include the North State Park, the Silver Dollar Bar and some of
the homes in the North West corner of Lyon Township. These are preliminary plans and more
study is being done. The study must be ready for submission by July 1%







